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LEARNING PULSE 
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings from Dewvale School! 
 

At Dewvale, we value parents as essential partners in their child’s education. 
Together, we can create a supportive and enriching environment that promotes 
academic success and personal growth. We are committed to offering meaningful 
opportunities that help every student thrive. We greatly value your involvement and 
support, and we look forward to continuing this important partnership throughout 
your child’s time with us. For more detailed information, please refer to the attached 
document. 

 

Best Regards, 
 
 

 سيما عمر
Seema Umar 

 


